
THE TULALIP EYE CARE CLINIC
NOW OPEN!
We are excited to announce that the Tulalip Health
System's in-house optometry services are now open!

During a short service break while transitioning from
an outside consultant, we have invested nearly half a
million dollars to provide you with top-notch care. 

Dr. Spillane and her team, who have been providing
care at the clinic for the past eight years, are ready to
offer you their expertise. 

Chronic Disease Management 

Comprehensive Eye Examinations

Prescription Glasses and Contact Lenses

OUR SERVICES:

SCHEDULE AN APPT TODAY!

Dr. Rachel
Spillane

360-716-4511

Pre and Post-Operative Surgical Care

LOCATED INSIDE THE TULALIP HEALTH CLINIC


